
 
 

 

 

 
MCFL/SE/2024            September 27, 2024 
 
The Asst. Vice President, 
National Stock Exchange of  India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E),  
MUMBAI - 400 051 

Department of Corporate Services - CRD 
BSE Limited, 
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street 
MUMBAI - 400 001 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Disclosure of information pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR)  
         Regulations, 2015 
 
This has reference to our letter dated September 06, 2024 intimating about shutting down of the 
Ammonia and Urea plants for replacement reformer catalyst. 
 
We wish to inform you that the Ammonia and Urea Plants have now resumed the production. 
 
This disclosure, being material, is made pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Part A of Schedule 
III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Mangalore Chemicals and Fertilizers Limited  

 
 
 

Vighneshwar G Bhat 
Company Secretary 
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